
	
  

             Racke Update 
                                                               May 2013  
 
We appreciate each of you who have prayed for us in our  
consideration of going to a new field.  After visiting Peru for two  
months and praying for peace from God we have felt led to go to Peru this term.  We 
informed our sending church Faith Baptist in Taylors, South Carolina and they have 
approved the change and now we are preparing to leave again for Peru.  Bolivia is Peru’s 
neighbor so we hope to also continue doing follow up in Bolivia as the Lord leads.   
 
Christa our second daughter is expecting her first child in June and we hope to help with 
that before we leave.   
      Your missionaries, 
                                           
                                         David and Heidi Racke 
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